
SPECIAL EDUCATION NEEDS    NEWSLETTER  Summer 2023  

We are coming to the end of the academic year and your child might be preparing to 
leave primary for High School, move from KS1 to KS2 or start a new year group with a 
new teacher. Transition can be a daunting time for our children with SEND. This            
newsletter is going to provide some support and advice to ensure a smooth transition.  

Transition to High School  

1. Be proactive - Communicate any concerns clearly both before and after the move.  

2. Pre-empt—Highlight any particular challenges you feel your child may have in their 

transition to High School. 

3. Educate—Draw up a list of your child’s needs and share these with school (e.g. One 

Page Profile)  

4. Work in partnership with schools—Its O.K. to ask questions about how your child 

will be supported and challenge school if you need to.  

5. Schools should lead information sharing—Schools should share clear information on 

how to best support your child in their setting.   

6. Maintain open dialogue after the move—Inform school of any concerns early on in 

the Autumn Term . 

7. Plan ahead—Arrange lots of visits, take photographs, visit the school website and 

discuss transport with your child.  

 

  



 

 

General Transition  

1. Try to find out what your child is worried about and talk to them about what 

might make things better. Listen to what your child has to say and  reassure 

them using positive language.  

2. Promote your child’s organisation for independence.  

3. Taking photos of the new setting or classroom and looking at them with the 

children and young people to keep the new setting fresh and familiar in their 

mind. 

4. Mirror the feelings you would like your child to experience and highlight that 

the transition period is often really exciting (even if you need to act a bit!) 

5. Be really careful with your language when asking them questions… 

 


